Friday 22nd May

Dear Children.

Hello again! © I hope you and your families are staying safe and well. Thank you so much for all of those who have been in touch either my email or post. I have been thrilled to see your models of castles, weapons and pictures of amazing animals as well as beautiful written work in English and R.E. Please keeping sending them to me at info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk.

My family and I are all well. Mr Cangiano is a teacher too, so we have both been busy planning work - he has been giving me some good ideas for art activities for home learning after half term. Our family quizzes on Zoom have become a weekly event - it has been really lovely to be in touch with my extended family so regularly.



Next week is half term so I'm not setting any work for you. However, here are a few ideas to keep you busy:

- Build a den
- Help with some jobs around the house
- Check out Oak National Academy for half term activities https://www.thenational.academy/
- Try some science experiments https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/shows/bitz-and-bob
- Make a bird feeder, then draw pictures of birds that come to your garden https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/makes/bird-feeder
- Try out the quizzes and creative ideas on https://www.tate.org.uk/kids

Please get in touch and tell me what you've been up to (work or play).

Take care and stay safe,

Love from.

Mrs Cangiano x 😊